Liset,

229 Paoakalani Avenue + Honolulu, Hawaii 96815 + Telephone (808) 931-6077

October 17, 2023
To Our Owners, Residents, and Guests:

Please be advised that American Electric will be doing work that
affects our elevators on Monday, October 23" and Tuesday,
October 24" from 8:00AM to 4:00PM. This may cause some
delays, so please adjust your schedule accordingly.

We apologize for any inconvenience and appreciate your
cooperation and understanding.

Thank you,

The Waikiki Sunset Association Office
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